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March 20, 1986

R #2 Box
Boxford, Ma. 01921

Dean Mn. Monss::

Thank you for your DX Repont, the Long distance neception of radio
signals has been an institution warranting more public atfention than
it has neceived. 1In my opinion it is a science all its own and
desenves oun upmosit attention. 1 am pleased to nespond 1o youn nepont
that it is accunrnate and the details of youn repont are thue.

Thank you for your dedication and time in sending this neponrt.

Sincenely,

e

N’

Ben Hill
Chief Engineen
WSNI/WPGR
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